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Dear Mr. Chambers:

TRV:kas

August 17,2015

FieldOperations Bureau
Division of Criminal Investigation

on August 6' 2aL5, the Department of Justice received an undated note from you handwrittenon a colDi ofmy Jtme 5' 2015 letter sent to you.in *p*o ,o p."rious correspondence with our office.rnchdod with your note were 23 pug", 
"oniuining 

atlegation, li-il* to your prior submittal.

Thank you for writing again to the Department of Justice (Dor). However, while I canappreciate your reiterated concirnJ, DoJ remains unable to ur.lrt you with thi, ."tt".. As I exprainedpreviousty' DoJmay only exercis";*i.ai.tion in criminal rnurr.r. and issues of statewide concern.

once again' I encourage you to contact your local police deparhent if you should needimmediate assistance with any;td;b"l"g committed againsi you, or to discuss any aneged crimeswhere you feel you are a victim; u. th;y h;; th" ,rth;rlr;;vestigate such allegations.

As I explained in my previous letter, there are also some alternative resources available to you,and you may wish to contact them. aguirr, tt or" "ltq;;;;*ouro include reporring your concems tothe Housing Authority 9f the city-ffiit*uot"o-6rtaail;";, apprying to obtain a harassmentrestraining order (Milwaukee county cour*,orr., n*.Jiij.' '
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Trna\firgil, Director


